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Memorandum Circular 
No. 16 
October 01, 1992 
 

SUBJECT            :  Guidelines on the Conduct and Submission or 
 Aerial  Photography by Holders or  Timber 
 License  Agreement 

 
 In view of the formal withdrawal of Development Alternatives Inc. last 
September 01, 1992 from its contract of services as envisioned in DENR Memorandum 
Circular No. 07 dated June 08, 1992, said memorandum circular is hereby revoked and 
the effectiveness of DENR Administrative Order No. 17 dated April 27. 1992 returned to 
its original force. However, the May 31, 1992 deadline for the submission of the required 
complete aerial photographic coverage of the license area is hereby extended to March 
31, 1993. 
 
 Pursuant to DAO No. 17, Series of 1992, the qualified TLA holders may secure 
the services of competent consulting firms to obtain the required complete aerial 
photography using the most cost-effective means. 
 
 This Memorandum Circular takes effect immediately. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             ANGEL C. ALCALA 
           Secretary 
 


